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Quote:

TimMurphy wrote:
Dear Board,

The State should stop raising trout period.

There should be perhaps 3 hatcheries in total.  Their purpose should be to produce fish to repopulate
waters such as lakes that have been drained for repairs or streams that have been damaged due to
environmental events like train wrecks or fuel truck spills.

Nature would do the repopulating over time but having a few hatcheries would allow for the stocking of
several year classes of fish, and that would expedite the restoration of damaged or drained waters.

Barring that why not save money and allow license holders to drive right to the hatchery and collect a daily
limit of trout in a 5 gallon spackle bucket.

You would eliminate the expense of trucks and fuel and the people that actually keep those pasty tasteless
things would still be able to get their fill.

Regards,

Tim Murphy  

Tim,
I can't disagree. I think they should get rid of the non natives and repopulate with natives of all species. Whole
populations of fish have vanished from streams and lakes because of stocking no natives.
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